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I support HB 3155, I believe it would positively impact our community and our ability 

to use a broader variety of transportation methods. I believe this would also have the 

potential to generate revenue for tourism like other states do (ie Arizona.)  

 

Please consider that this house bill would be positively impactful. The ability to 

operate UTV’s on roadways would open up so many possibilities for families, 

farmers, and tourists. I fully support HB 3155. 

 Thank you.  

Sincerely,  

Makenzie  


